
 
P r o s p e c t   P l a c e   C o n s e r v a t i o n   A r e a   T r u s t  N e w s l e t t e r 

 
Dear Resident 
 
Welcome to our first newsletter to celebrate our first year and to update you on up 
and coming events.   
 
In 2019 the annual street party in South Street expanded to include everyone in the 
Conservation Area, we had good weather, great food and live music and the event just 
broke even. 
 
The Street Party this year will be on Saturday 9th May which will include live music and 
a barbeque tickets will be £4.50 we will drop reminders nearer the time 
 
South Swindon Parish Council kindly donated money to build a website which we hope 
to launch very soon. 
 
During the summer the Wednesday litter-pick went well which is something that we 
hope to recommence in the spring. 
 
As part of the Old Town Festival on Saturday 13th June we will be hosting a historic tour 
of the conservation area starting at 11am in Prospect Place Car Park when residents 
and visitors can learn a more about the complex and interesting history of this area. 
 
We will be conducting the same tour as part of the 2020 Heritage Open Day on the 
mornings of Saturday 12th & 19th September. 
 
The team is currently looking at opportunities to install and maintain green planters in 
the area, if you have any suggestions or would like to be involved please get in contact. 
 
The Annual General Meeting will be held on Saturday 16th May at 2pm in the 
Methodist chapel. 

 
 

 
T r u s t e e s:  Chairman   M i c h a e l   G r a y   Secretary   K a t e  B r a I l s f o r d   Treasurer   R o b e r t   B r a i l s f o r d   
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E m a i l:   ProspectPCAT@gmail.com   


